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I oppose SB210 because mail in voting in Oregon has been convenient, secure, and 

makes me feel like my voice matters and can be heard. The elderly, those who can’t 

take time off from their jobs, and those with mobility issues can vote and make their 

voices heard. 

The current mail in voting system is not without its concerns. Motor Voter has had a 

few snags, but it has allowed legal non-registered voters to get registered so they can 

participate in what makes our democracy so wonderful. Please keep mail in voting as 

it is another thing that makes this state so special. Thank you! 


